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From: Chris Paterson

Sent: 16 March 2017 15:45

To: 'Robert Bryan'

Subject: FW: Rogate and Rake - representation to Liss NDP

Robert 
 
I now have confirmation from Rogate Parish Council that they wish their representation to be removed from the 
examination. I will delete the representation at this end, please discard at your end. I will also remove reference to 
this in the summary or reps. 
 
I will now arrange for all representations to be sent to Liss Parish Council. 
 
Kind regards 
chris 
 
Chris Paterson 
Communities Lead 

 
 

 
 

 

  
Sent: 16 March 2017 15:14 
To: Chris Paterson  

        
  

Subject: Re: Rogate and Rake - representation to Liss NDP 

 
Chris 
I refer to my email of 10 February 2017 in which I lodged a representation on behalf of Rogate Parish 
Council with regard to Policy Liss 11 Residential Development in the Countryside to the effect that: 
Rogate Parish Council therefore requests a variation of the Liss Neighbourhood Development Plan policy to 
enable and allow a development site for four houses on the north side of London Road in Rake as defined in 
the Rogate and Rake Neighbourhood Development Plan. 
 
Rogate Parish Councillors met with Liss Parish NDP Team and established that the four houses in the 
proposed development on London Road, Rake would be wholly within Rogate Parish and therefore not 
contravene Policy Liss 11 Residential Development in the Countryside. 
 
As a result Rogate Parish Council now wishes to withdraw the the representation and I would be grateful if 
you would let the Liss NDP Examiner know. 
 
Regards  
 

Steve Williamson 
Chairman Rogate Parish Council 

 
 




